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For many families, the holidays are a difficult time.  
They are especially difficult for our clients at Halton Women’s Place.

You can help make this holiday season brighter.

Halton Women’s Place is in need of the following items:

Children’s winter boots and coats (all sizes)
Children’s winter mittens/gloves (waterproof), hats and neckwarmers/scarves
Women’s winter boots and coats (all sizes)
Women’s winter coats
Women’s sweatshirts/sweaters (all sizes)
Women’s yoga pants/track pants, housecoats and slippers 
Women’s socks and underwear 
Diapers (sizes 4-6) and baby wipes
Small household appliances (blenders, toasters, kettles, etc.) 
Pots, utensils, drinking glasses, coffee mugs
Towels
Pillows and pillow cases
Twin sheet sets and comforters/blankets
Gift cards (ex. grocery stores, clothing stores, mall gift cards, etc.)

                *Please note that during this time, we are only accepting NEW items*

Please contact Kaitlin Gordon, Development Coordinator, for more information on how to donate 
at 905-332-1200 ext. 244 or kgordon@haltonwomensplace.com.

We are blessed and grateful to have supporters like you.  
Your donation will make a difference. 


